
Hello Council...I am VERY MUCH AGAINST the Lighthouse Inn on  Fanshawe Park Road being used as a transitional hub as 
I believe it will be very detrimental to our neighborhood in terms of safety and security.  Please add my comments to the 
report so that may be recorded. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mary Fonger 
 


